
Traffic light lanyards. 

The School Council met today to discuss our new coloured lanyards in school. We are using these to think about 

keeping us safe in school. We had the help of our three teddy bears!  

 

   

If a visitor has a green lanyard 
they can go anywhere in 

school and may sometimes 
want to speak to you. 

If a visitor has an orange lanyard 
they can go anywhere in school 
and you can speak to them if an 
adult from school is with them.  

If a visitor has a red lanyard they 
will probably be in school to do a 

job. It’s probably best that you 
leave them alone and don’t speak 

to them. 


